
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
York Region Rapid Transit Corporation (YRRTC) is pleased to present its Q1/Q2-2019 Project 
Status Report to YRRTC Board of Directors (Attachment 1 and 2).   

This report provides the Board with an overview of the Corporation’s project milestones, 
construction activities and financial updates for the Regional and Metrolinx capital programs and 
the Regional operating expenditures for the period of January 1, 2019 to June 30, 2019. 

Following the September 19, 2019 Board meeting, the Project Status Report will be posted online 
at www.vivanext.com.  

For more information on this report, please contact Chad McCleave, Chief Financial Officer, at 
905-886-6767, ext. 71015.  

 

__________________________________ 
Mary-Frances Turner, President 
 
Attachment: (2) 

Date:  September 19, 2019 

To:  YRRTC Board of Directors 

Copy: Bruce Macgregor, Lina Bigioni, Christopher Raynor 

From: Mary-Frances Turner, President, York Region Rapid Transit Corporation 

Subject: YRRTC Q1/Q2 2019 Project Status Report 

Ref: Edocs #9940247 
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